
The pandemic highlighted the public school establishment's preference for their own
policies and beliefs over parents. AB 963 creates fundamental rights for parents in state
law and a process to hold the state accountable for an infringement of those rights. 

AB 963 addresses specific issues raised by Wisconsin parents over the last few years: 

WISCONSIN MUST ENSURE THAT PARENTS,  NOT SCHOOL
ADMINISTRATORS,  ARE MAKING EDUCATIONAL DECISIONS FOR

THEIR CHILDREN

 PARENTS HAVE A  RIGHT TO DIRECT THEIR CHILD 'S  EDUCATION 

Support AB 963 by Representative Gundrum and Senator
Darling to empower parents. 

19.60%

41.83%

P a r e n t s  B i l l  o f  R i g h t s  

Preventing districts from applying gender pronouns and names to students
without their parent's knowledge or permission.  

Ensuring that educational materials are available to parents when requested.  

Putting  federal rights from the Pupil Rights Amendment for public school
parents into state law.  

Addressing concerns about student safety and parental notifications.   

Empowering parents to make decisions about their child's classes and access
to certain curriculum and material.   

 “The power over our public schools is held by a select few who have a vested interest in
maintaining the status quo. Little to no power is in the hands of the constituents

themselves: parents and their schoolchildren."
-  Recent opinion piece by Former Governor Jeb Bush in The Miami Herald 


